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«Our Aim is to boost the Student Confidence» says the University president to the Student Activities Officials 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] In his meeting with the student activities officials and prof. Dr. Khalid Esawi, the general supervisor of the student activities in the university on Sunday, 28-11-2016, Prof. Dr. El-Sayed EL-Kady, the university president stresses that the university leaders seek that students should participate in the different student activities in order to buff the character of Benha university’s students, participate in developing his society, have many skills to help him face the requirements of life. The university president asserts that students should feel that they own the different facilities of the university in order to protect them. Finally, the university president indicates that the university wants to boost the student’s confidence, get them away of the distracting environments where depression and indifference exist by increasing the student activities in all faculties.
 



    

  
 
 

  
 







     

  

  





    
 

 












image1.jpg




image2.png
&
S
N
'HA UN
weﬂa‘d




image3.jpg
P&‘ RTAL

My\é}}ﬂ !9.«."

www.bu.edu




